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¡Agua es Vida: Do your Part!
 NIAGARA’S WATER RIGHTS TRANSFER

IS BAD FOR NEW MEXICO

To Register:
http://bit.ly/4nm7iMx

September 18, 2025 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

NMWaterAdvocates.org

Join us for a discussion on the proposed water rights transfer by
Niagara, PNM, and Village of Los Lunas. Learn how this proposed

transfer goes against New Mexico water law, doesn’t conserve water,
and violates the public welfare. This application is about yet another

corporation putting profit and greed above the good of the land,
water, and people of New Mexico.


